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Dear Parents, 
This year, a group of five 6th graders designed good-looking, quality t-shirts that 

students can wear on all Fridays throughout the school year, except during Advent and Lent. 
Our t-shirts are meant to be comfortable with a nice design, and if you buy they will hopefully 
give the students more of an urge to finish the school week on a good note! We worked hard 
and hand drew our design, and Mr. Bryson, the owner of By Design Sportswear, designed our 
final copy (which you see pictured above). If you like them, we’d be more than happy to sell you 
them! Every year 6th grade designs the t-shirts, and they always get to choose a non-profit 
organization to donate some of the money they earn. This year, we chose ​Project Outrun. 
Project outrun is a charity that cares for kids with cancer, and they let them make their own 
shoes to help them “Outrun cancer.” The price of each shirt is listed below, and a portion of 
every purchase price will benefit Project Outrun! 
 

Orders are due by Tuesday, November 20th.  
 

If you have any questions please email Mrs. Gaskins at 
gaskinsgoogle@students.stsebastian.org​. 

Thank you for your support! 
 
Please pay with check payable to ​St. Sebastian Parish School​​ when 

ordering. 

 



 

 
 

      Quantity and Sizing 
 

Item  S M L XL 2X Price Total 

Short Sleeve 
T-Shirt 

Youth      $10.00  

Short Sleeve 
T-Shirt 

Adult     * $10.00  

Long Sleeve 
T-Shirt 

Youth      $13.00  

Long Sleeve 
T-Shirt 

Adult     * $13.00  

*add $ 1.50 
for  adult XXL  

      Total  

 
Student Name: ________________________________________  
 
Grade: _______  
 
Homeroom Teacher: _________________________________  
 
Parent/Guardian: ____________________________________ 
 
Phone Number or Email: ____________________________  
 
Please pay with check payable to ​St. Sebastian Parish School​​ when ordering.  Thank 

you! 

*T- Shirts for students will be sent home via backpack express December 21, 2018. 
Parishioners may pick up orders at St. Sebastian Parish School in Zwisler Hall from 
2:00-2:45 on December 21st. ​​ *Orders not picked up will be available in the school office 
beginning January 7th.  



 

 


